
 

 

Holy	Rosary	Academy 

Fourth Grade Teacher 
 
Holy Rosary Academy in the Donelson neighborhood of Nashville, serving 300+ students Pre-
Kindergarten through Eighth Grade, is seeking Fourth Grade Teacher to begin in August 2019.   
 
 
INFORMATION/APPLICATION CONTACT 
 
For additional information about the school, the primary responsibilities of position, or experience and 
qualifications sought, please contact Principal Peter Rodgers at  rodgersp@holyrosary.edu or call 
(615) 883-1108. 
 
 
 


